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At this time, Kasaan School has an enrollment of 19 students and one preschooler 
who may enroll soon. MAP and i-ready testing was a great success. It was a hard 
two weeks, but our students stayed focused and strong and were able to finish 
without too many tears. We have received positive feedback from parents on the 
reports and follow-ups, and are eager to use this new information to help fill in any 
gaps that students may need. 

This month we have started archery practice after school on Mondays and 
Wednesdays. We are pleased to say that we have 100% participation from our 
students. We have also been transporting two of our students into Thorne Bay for 
girls’ and boys’ basketball and have been super thrilled to support them and help 
them in any way we can.  Our younger students are excited to start swimming 
lessons as soon as possible.  

School is progressing very well without any problems. Most importantly, kids are 
happy and excited to learn.  I would like to acknowledge and give a huge thanks to 
Jessica West for always giving a 100% in everything she is asked to do; I could not 
do my job without her.  

Mike Congdon 
Lead Teacher 


